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Dear Mr. Raakjaer,

In response to the above mentioned letter of your predecessor Mr. Gatt requesting a 
meeting with the chairs of the High Level Groups of the North Sea, the North Western 
Waters and the South Western Waters on the consultation process within the framework 
of the régionalisation, I would like to inform you that I have transmitted this request to 
the respective chairs of the High Level Groups and I have invited them to consider 
organizing a meeting with you to discuss the issue. My services will inform you 
immediately, once we have received a reply from the High Level Groups in this respect.

Thank you again for your letter and your constructive attitude. If you have any further 
question, you may contact Ms Evangelia Georgiisi, coordinator of the Advisory Councils 
(evangelia.georgitsi@ec.europa.eu: +32.2.295.04.43).

Yours sincerely,
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